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November 2024 
 
 
Dear Neighbour,  
 
 
Update: South West Pipeline Project – November 2024 edition  
 
Comdain Infrastructure (part of the Service Stream Group), on behalf of Seqwater, has been 
constructing the South West Pipeline (SWP), which will connect Beaudesert to the SEQ Water Grid. 
 
In October, the project commenced the final commissioning phase of Proof of Performance Testing. 
The temporary bridge at Cedar Grove Weir has also been demobilised and the majority of remediation 
works have been completed. 
 
In November, Service Stream will handover the completed asset to Seqwater and demobilise from 
site. The project team thank the community for their patience and understanding during the 
construction works over the past years. 
 
Minor works will continue on final commissioning, including some operational releases of water from 
the Beaudesert Water Treatment Plant into stormwater drainage at Helen Street. 
 
While this will be the final update provided on the project, you can continue to reach out to the 
Seqwater project team following final handover via ProjectInfo@seqwater.com.au or 07 3432 7000 
with any questions or concerns. 
 
To learn more about the upcoming November work please contact the project team on: 
 
Phone: 1800 271 095 
Email: qldfeedback@servicestream.com.au 
  
Thank you for your understanding during this important work.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Damian Barlow 
Service Stream Project Director – South West Pipeline Project 
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